
 
 
 

  
10 April 2011 
 
Dear 2010 ASEE Southeastern Conference Attendees: 
 
On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students of the School of Engineering at The Citadel, I wish 
to welcome you to the 2011 American Society for Engineering Educators Southeast Section 
Annual Meeting. We are excited about having you on our campus. 
 
Future engineers will not only have to be technically sharp but also will have to have to acquire 
the skills associated with leadership and team participation to be players in a global market.  The 
primary mission of The Citadel is to graduate principle leaders for the engineering community. 
As such I am particularly interested in the conference theme “Creating the Academic Culture to 
Educate Engineering Leaders.”  
 
April is an ideal time to visit Charleston. The Citadel campus is one of the top tourist attractions 
in the area. In addition, the location of the conference is within a 5-minute drive of downtown 
Charleston which is noted for its many upscale shops, open market, superb restaurants, historical 
homes, churches, and unique walking/carriage tours. Several plantations are within a short 
driving distance from the conference site: Drayton Hall, Boone Hall, Magnolia Gardens, and 
Middleton Place. There are several museums that portray Charleston’s rich historical past. In 
addition, Charleston has an excellent downtown aquarium. Finally, a conference participant can 
visit civil and revolutionary war forts such as Fort Sumter and Fort Moultrie. 
 
If I can provide any service to ensure that your visit to Charleston and our campus turns out to be 
an excellent event, please let me know. Again, we are absolutely delighted to have you at our 
campus. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Dennis J. Fallon, PhD, PE, F.ASEE, F.ASCE 
Dean of Engineering Engineering and Louis S LeTellier Chair 
The Citadel School of Engineering 
 


